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Sunday, 02.10.2017 

The first transnational meeting of the Erasmus+ Biotechnology-project 2016/17 has been in 
Bielefeld. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday, 03.10.2017 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday, we - the 
German group - held 
a presentation about 
genetic engineering 
and biotechnological 
basics. 

After a lunch break, 
we had a lab course, 
named “What is in 
the sausage?” in 
which we learned 
how to use some 
basic biotechnological 
procedures like the 
PCR-method. 

 

After the arrivals of 
the guest students on 
Saturday, the 1st of 
October 2016, we got 
to know each other 
better since we had 
to solve some 
“mysteries” on a rally 
through Bielefeld. 



Tuesday, 04.10.2017 

On Tuesday, we left Bielefeld at 8 am to visit the Science Centre of “EVONIK Industries” and 
the „Chemiepark“ in Marl. We were there for about 4 hours.  

 

 

 

 

 

During this time, we were introduced to the youngster-project of “EVONIK”’s laboratories, 
which are bigger than the one we worked with in Bielefeld in the “CeBiTec”. All together you 
can say that we had a interesting and informative day in Marl. 

 

 

Wednesday, 05.10.2017 

On Wednesday, we had two presentations, one by Dr. Jan Mussgnug from University 
Bielefeld about „Biotechnology with Microalgae“ and one about „Fermentation Technology“ 
held by Prof. Frank Gudermann from the University of Applied Sciences in Bielefeld.  

 
 

 

 

 

 

Furthermore, we started working in 
our transnational teams. 

 
Finaly, we had a tour through the 
CeBiTec building, especially the labs. 



 

 

Thursday, 06.10.2017 

The last day, Thursday, we showed our guests the FvB School buildings and told them a bit 
about our school system. 

 
After lunch, we worked on our projects in the sub teams we formed the day before. Then we 
presented what we already did and what we wanted to achieve until the next meeting in 
February 2017, when we will see each other again in St. Neots in the United Kingdom. 

After the great 5 days it has been time to say goodbye to our exchanges, but we all are 
looking forward to seeing each other again in St. Neots. 
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This publication reflects the views only of the author, and the Commission cannot be held responsible for any use which 
may be made of the information contained therein. 
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